
Resolution Requesting the City of Madison Work With 
the Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association on the 

Lake Mendota Drive Reconstruction Project Plan 
February 28, 2022 

Resolution 2022-01 
 

BE IT RESOLVED that Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association at its meeting 
on February 28, 2022, approved the following resolution and determined that it should 
be submitted to the City of Madison in connection with its planning of the Lake 
Mendota Drive reconstruction project: 
  

WHEREAS, the membership of the Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association is 
concerned about the speed of the design of the Lake Mendota Drive reconstruction 
project, the Association officially requests the City of Madison to slow down the Lake 
Mendota Drive reconstruction project timeline to allow the Spring Harbor 
Neighborhood Association to work with the City on the Lake Mendota Drive design 
plan. 
  

THEREFORE, the Spring Harbor Neighborhood Association requests that the 
City of Madison Engineering meet with its Adhoc Committee regarding the Lake 
Mendota Drive project design as promptly as possible.   
  
 


